
Announcements 
 Sometime this summer, we hope to 

give out permission slips for those who would 
like their child to be able to ride in a cab tractor. 
(Date decided later.) The cab (closed in) tractor 
has a bucket seat and a seat belt. The driver 
would be my husband, Stan Smith, and it would 
just be in the field behind the playground. Pre-
schoolers would ride one at a time while teach-

ers and students look on from the playground. 
 

WET  & WONDERFUL  DAY! (aka Water Day) 
is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday 

morning, July 1st. Water activities will start 
at 9:30 and be for the morning session only. 

More info to come. In case of rain, Wet & 
Wonderful will be rescheduled for Wednesday, 
July 8th. If you are only coming Tuesdays & 
Thursdays in the summer, please talk to me  
about exchanging one of your days or adding 

a day for that week. 

 

     Our parent Open House will be Thursday, 
August 1st  at 6:00 pm. Please write this 
date on your calendar to see your child’s 
classroom for the fall session and get to 
know your child’s teacher. 

          Reminders 
 

    With hot weather upon us and the season 
for ticks and mosquitoes, we ask that you 
please check your child over thoroughly 
each day in order to prevent any diseases.   

    We will take precautions (popsicles, water, 
etc.) to keep your child cool in the heat.  
Thankfully, our large trees make it signifi-
cantly cooler than it would otherwise be on 
the playground.  If your child has a tendency 
to sunburn easily, we ask that you apply 
sunscreen in the morning. 

    We will be closed Friday, July 3rd in 
observance of Independence Day.   

      Our Open House is tentatively scheduled 
for Thursday, July 30th at 6 pm and Fall 
Session begins Monday, August 3rd. Since 
we follow Tullahoma City Schools schedule, 
this could possibly change if their schedule 
changes. 

 

 

  

  

 

Highland Highlights 
   June & July   
          2020     

                    Colin Lynch 06/10 

Winston Honey 07/14 

Conor Dickert 07/25 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY AMERICA” 

 


